
Subject: FW: Tax Rate Info 
Attachments: CY2015 Tax Setting Memo 9-24-14.docx

From: Smith, Austin <AustinSmith@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 10/8/2014 9:14:11 AM

FYI -  2015 unemployment tax rates are currently scheduled to be mailed to employers on November 1, 2014.

From: Scott, Darrell [mailto:DScott@dew.sc.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, October 08, 2014 8:39 AM
To: Smith, Austin
Subject: FW: Tax Rate Info

Austin:

Attached, please find a memo from Dr. Erica Von Nesson regarding 2015 Unemployment Insurance Tax Rates. 

Please let me know if we should schedule a call or meeting to discuss the memo.

Tax rates are currently scheduled to be mailed to employers on November 1, 2014.

Last year was the first year DEW mailed rate notices this early, but came as a specific request from the business 
community.

Let me know if you need anything.

Thanks!

Darrell

From: Von Nessen, Erica
Sent: Tuesday, October 07, 2014 5:18 PM
To: Scott, Darrell
Subject: Tax Rate Info

Darrell,

The numbers in the attached memo are what we provided to DOL for their review. If you would like Nicole's email, I 
can get her to forward you a copy. Just let me know what you need!

Bottom line for 2015 (vs. 2014):
$223 million for benefits ($290 million)
$180 million for final loan payoff ($170 million)
$0 for interest ($25 million)
~$21 billion for taxable wages (~$19 billion)

Thanks,
Erica
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